

MVA Meeting 10 July

PRESENT: Nellie, Trevor, Daniel, Lani, Maria, Pat

APOLOGIES: Mike, Linda

Minutes of meeting 12 June circulated / Pat moved they be accepted / Daniel Nellie seconded.

* Matters arising:

TDC sent info re 'Meet the Candidates' 20 Aug
Pat to circulate. At Ngatimoti Hall.

* Reports.

Financial - end of year report to be submitted by Daniel to TDC. General discussion re grant submission

Post Rural delivery costs to be paid

Image Creators invoice not yet recieved, Daniel to follow up

Advertising approx \$700

Treasurer moved / Trevor seconded.

Community Update (Mike O'Connell)

info re flood clean-up & Mayoral relief fund
Further info on Shape Tasman.

Speed limit submissions closed.

Discussion re Taskforce Kiwi, role? MVA role?
Pat to forward TDC info to Linda.

AGM - discussion re disaster management

- FENZ - C.D. input

moved Maria / seconded Pat

- ? 11 Sept

- early newsletter?

- Pat suggested a laminated sheet with emergency ph no's etc / magnet Pat to do castings.

- Matariki social gathering tomorrow 11 July to be postponed. Daniel to put posts on FB to say event will be rescheduled. Aug to state of Emergency. ? in a month ? 29/30 Aug 5/6/7 Sept depending on hall availability.
- Newsletter: Linda to contact covers in Kahurangi, reape/church.
Flood update from TDC by 31 July - Maria to contact Mike.
Daniel to ask Gloria re AED update / Ed Stevers re historical flood info
Meet the Candidate meeting/questions to info@
Matariki new date.
- AGM 11 Sept '25.
Daniel proposed Jonny be paid \$100 for co-ordinating newsletter.
- ? TDC Submission updates
- ' Maria to follow-up re mural.
- Next meeting 14 August '25

MEETING ENDED 8³⁵.